
From:                                 Tony Brown
Sent:                                  13 Apr 2017 08:10:13 +0000
To:                                      Mills, Penelope
Cc:                                      hen.abbott@suffolk.gov.uk;Turvey, 
Neil;Stuart.heald@suffolk.gov.uk;Amanda.Mays@suffolk.gov.uk;Chris Read;Sam Rogers
Subject:                             Development of the Vixen former public house Haverhill
Attachments:                   RS-1012-01A.pdf, 2017.04.12 Site Plan Rev 04.pdf

Dear Penny,
 
Please find attached a copy of our Site Plan RH101-P004 revised to show the following:-

         New planting areas.
         Parking bay in front of the recycling bins.
         Indicative lighting proposals (for later detailed design).
         Proposed surface treatments.

 
For clarity the existing parking spaces have been removed from this drawing and added to the existing 
site plan RS-1012-01A, which is also attached.
 
Would you please substitute these drawings for the previously submitted site plan but if you require any 
further information please let us know.  
 
Regards 
 
Tony Brown MCIAT
Senior Project Leader

Unit A Homefield Road
Haverhill
Suffolk
CB9 8QP
 
Tel - 01440 760098 Ext 217
Mob – 07940 558012
Email:tony.brown@radford-group.co.uk
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The information contained in this email message is confidential. It is for the exclusive use of the 
intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) you are hereby notified that any 
circulation or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error 
please notify the sender as soon as possible and delete it from your system. Please note that the views 
contained within this communication do not necessarily represent the views of Radford Group Limited.
 


